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Dates for our Diary 
8th May 

 SATs testing week 

 Y5 Science Lab 

10th May 

 Year 5 Science Lab 

11th May  

Football at higher Lane 

12th May 

 Class & Team photographs 

13th May 

 First Holy Communion 

15th May 

 Year 6 PGL residential 

21st May - Communion – Final 

celebration and photos 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to all those parents, families and friends who 

attended our special assemblies this week for each class. 

The children enjoyed sharing their proud moments and 

hopes for the future.  This opportunity really shows the 

many gifts and talents is shared here at St Michael’s 

school. 

As next week approaches we remember all 

those taking part in exams, we hope and pray 

that they do their very best. 

Help us to encourage and support each other 

next week.  We keep all those involved in our 

thoughts and prayers.  GOOD LUCK!  

                            Health and Safety Reminders – Uniform and Appearance 

Thank you to all those who have removed earrings and who are looking very smart in their 

proud St Michael’s uniform.  It is so important to look well presented for the school day, 

ready for learning and being an excellent ambassador for the school. A key Health and 

Safety reminders, shared in the Uniform Policy is that no earrings should be worn.    

The Uniform Policy also states sensible shoes to be worn and no trainers.  Thank you for your 

co-operation.  

Pupils of the Week: 

N: Charlie Farrell 

R: Scarlett Hayes 

Y1: Lucas Seldon 

Y2: Denaya Jacobs 

Y3: Kris Szablinskyj 

Y4: Heather Willis 

Y5: Thomas Price 

Y6: Kayden Prince-Owens This week Attendance is 96%  All children 

in Years 1, 5 & 6 arrived on time every day 

this week. Keep up the good timekeeping 

 

The winning house is 

Rigby.  Well done! 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Letters going home to be shared this week: 

All these letters are available on the website too! 

 EYFS – Being safe in the sun       

 Year 3,4,5 Trip to The Museum of Science and Industry 

 Y6 Residential to Boreatton Park on 15th May 

 Y3 – Communion letter – red ties and sashes          - Football letter 

PTA Meeting 

All are welcome to the PTA 

meeting this coming Monday 8th 

May at 7pm – held at The Robert 

Peel on Sunnybank Road.  It would 

be great to see you there! 

Syrian Refugee Social Evening 

All are welcome on Friday May 12th at 7.30pm at St 

Bernadette’s Social Centre there will be a fun and 

formative evening with a detailed presentation of 

the ‘Sponsor a Family’ scheme.  This is in partnership 

with Caritas and the community.  As a School, St 

Michael’s will be fundraising for this project in 

Summer Term.  We will let you know 

arrangements for this later in the term. 

 
Book Club 

Our latest book club is up and running, with a closing date of Monday 8th May.  You can order online 

through the website newsletter or at https://shop.scholastic.co.uk/schools/st-michaels-r 

You can still send in your order to Mrs Riley (cheques payable to Scholastic Ltd).  Thank you,   Mrs Riley 

 
Sports results 

Well done to the Football Team  who played Park View on Wednesday and won 7-2 in the 

Crofton Cup Quarter, we are now through the Semi-Finals. A close match on Thursday 

evening led to a Heaton Park win, 5-2 result. 

Congratulations to the Netball Team who won their match on Thursday evening. An amazing 

15 goals were scored by our team! 

 

 

 

 

Punctuality in the morning 

Well done to all those children who are ‘in the line at 5 to 9’ 

when the bell goes!  Please make sure that we are lining up 

smartly and safely when the bell goes.  It is great to see all our 

Year 1’s being really independent when in line!  Keep it up! 

https://shop.scholastic.co.uk/schools/st-michaels-r

